C3 Daily Journal, July 24, 2002


Today I looked in the section of L3070, and saw what looked to be a surface line. I couldn’t totally see because of some animal burrows so I cut the locus back 10 cm so I could see more clearly. When I did this I found a definite pebble surface. I can see also that neither the new surface, nor the surface of L3070 continues in the S portion of the locus. The S part looks like fill both in section and above. The pebble surface is at 598.06 but it is a really broken surface and because it is discontinuous we did not decide to change locus for this area. Because this area will not tell us much about the trench we are continuing our original plan to bring everything down to the level of the W side of the trench.

